
Title: Encouraging Note from Germany 
 
April 14, 2025 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just wanted to share an excerpt from a note I received several weeks ago from a couple in 
Germany. Thought it would be encouraging. 
 

“We are amazed how Jesus is drawing people. It obviously is the right time. The first two 
seminars this year had an attendance of 80 persons, with more on the waiting list. The next 
seminar in May is already booked by 50 people and more are expected…. 

 
Again and again people who believe Jesus and love him, but never or very seldom had an 
actual encounter with him, experience just that. And they start passing that on to their 
friends. We just love it!” 

  
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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